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“SMILING, CARING AND LEARNING TOGETHER ON A JOURNEY WITH GOD” 

___________________________________________________________________________ 

2nd May 2024 

Dear Parents/Carers 

For our Fantastic Finish and as part of our end of year celebrations, Early Years will be visiting the beach 

on Wednesday 12th June and KS1 on Thursday 13th June.  

On this day we will walk to the beach, leaving shortly after registration. We will stay there until after lunch 

and return before the end of the school day.  For this trip we do need a lot of extra help. If you are able to 

help please collect a form from the school office. You MUST be able to commit to the duration of the trip, 

including the walk to and from the beach and we regret that any younger siblings are unable to attend. 

Should we not have enough volunteers, the trip will not be able to go ahead.  

If you are not one of our volunteers, we kindly ask that you do not arrive at the beach, as this can be 

confusing for the children and will support us in keeping the children safe. 

Please send your child to school wearing suitable play clothes and with their burgundy Nyewood PE 

top / school jumper on, paying attention to the weather forecast.  If it is hot, your child will need to 

bring a hat and to have sun cream applied before they come to school.  If the weather is unsettled please 

ensure they have a suitable, waterproof coat. The children will need comfortable walking shoes – no 

wellies or sandals please. In addition, a named bucket and small spade for digging would also be useful 

for the children to bring with them. If possible, the children will also be allowed to paddle in the sea, 

therefore please provide a small hand towel in their rucksack. 

You will need to provide authorisation for your child to attend this trip via the MCAS app. Should your 

child currently have a hot meal on this day, you will need to order a Chartwells packed lunch. 

Alternatively, you will need to provide a packed lunch from home. Children will require a named water 

bottle. Please provide a small rucksack for your child on this day as this will be easier for them to carry 

than separate bottles and lunch boxes.  

If you have any other questions regarding the trip, please do speak to your child’s class teacher. 

 

Yours sincerely 

EYFS and KS1 Teams 

mailto:office@nyewoodinf.co.uk
http://www.nyewoodinf.co.uk/

